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Communicating with School 
Dear Parents & Carers, 
 
It’s lovely to have all our wonderful children back in school and for Mrs Slight, Mr Slight and I to get a 
chance to catch up with you all in the mornings when we are on the school gates.  
 
We are in very difficult times and the need for social distancing is making communication a challenge. 
Unfortunately, at this time, teachers are unable to have conversations on the door in the mornings or at 
the end of sessions. They have to get the children in and out quickly to avoid queues and putting 
everyone at risk by being too close to each other for too long.  
 
We have to find other ways to communicate as you are very important to us and we do want to listen to 
what you have to say and be able to help you if you have any worries. If you need to talk to your child’s 
teacher please don’t do this at the classroom door, call the school office on 0115 9152961 and either 
leave a message with office staff or ask their teacher to call you back if you need to discuss something 
with them.  
 
Thank you as always for working with us to keep everyone safe. 
 
Tracy Lane 
Headteacher 


